CLUB DE RECREIO

NOTICE

Temporary Closure of Tennis Court No.6

Dear Members,

We are writing to inform you that Tennis Court No. 6 will be temporarily closed for
renovation starting 26" August 2024 and is expected to reopen by end of September
2024, a period of approximately 1 month.

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this temporary closure. We
believe that the renovation will significantly elevate your tennis experience and contribute
to the growth and success of future tournaments.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Patrick Wong
General Manager
19t August 2024



